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For Presbytery’s Information: 

 
The Committee met on September 4, 2012. The main items of discussion and the 
decisions made are as follows: 

• Sunday Worship Services were led by three Pastors in 2012. It was decided that 
we should have a single pastor for the summer worship services. Also, because of 
the low attendance at the first two services we should look at 10 services instead 
of 12 services for 2013 and increase our efforts to encourage increased attendance 
at the services. In some years past only 10 services were held. 

• New committee assignments were made for 2013. 
• The new access road will not be completed until next year (2013). Removal of the 

existing access road and required landscaping will be done at that time. 
• The 50th Anniversary of the Chapel is scheduled for 2015. There is a lot of 

maintenance that needs to be completed before then. The celebration planning 
will consider a fund raising effort. 

• Diana reported that the Chapel hosted 13 weddings during 2012.  
• The Long Range Planning Committee will be meeting on October 10th to update 

the Long Range Plan.  
• The next meeting of the Chapel Committee is scheduled for January 3, 2013 at the 

Anaconda Presbyterian Church. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


